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May is Teacher Appreciation Month at Thurston!
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Thurston Elementary PTO

Teacher Appreciation Week is the Whole Month of May at
Thurston!

Dear Thurston Families,

At the request of Thurston Teachers and Staff, The PTO is spreading Teacher Appreciation Week
celebrations out over the whole month of May! This is in an effort to inlcude teachers who may not be
at Thurston every day and not overwhelm them with tons of appreciation efforts in one short week!
Thanks to the support and donations from our community, the PTO is able to show Teacher and Staff at
Thurston some appreciation this month!

On Tuesday May 9, The Bearclaw Coffee Truck visited Thurston. All Teachers and Thurston Staff
were able to enjoy free coffee drinks, smoothies, snacks, and pastries!

On Friday, May 19, the PTO is ordering a catered boxed lunch from Panera Bread for all teachers and
staff at Thurston! They will be able to enjoy their lunch after our half day of school!
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The week of May 22-26, the PTO is organizing a snack cart. The cart will go around the school to
classrooms for teachers to enjoy sweet and salty snacks donated by our community! A sign-up genius
will be coming out soon to collect snack cart donations.




We encourage you to send notes, cards, and messages of appreciation to your classroom teachers
this month! You are also of course welcome to collaborate with fellow classroom parents to show your
student's teacher some larger displays of appreciation!
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One final note- our Special Area Teachers and Special Education Teachers are often overlooked in
appreciation weeks and class gifts because they serve the entire school, not just one class! If you can
take a moment to send a message or a card to a favorite special area teacher or special education
teacher or staff member this month, that would be wonderful also!

Thank you, Thurston Community!
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